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INFORMATION MEMORANDUM 
 
 

November 21, 2019  FI-3 
 

TO:  Board of Education 
 
FROM: Randy Howard, Chief Legal Counsel 
 
SUBJECT:    Policies for December 2019 Committee Meeting 
  
 
Summary 
 
The Bibb County School District (District) will be presenting the following policies for first 
reading at the December 12, 2019, regular Board meeting.  They are: 
 

1. MDA – Shared Services/RESA’s 
2. KBB – School-Sponsored Information Media 
3. IDCH – Dual Enrollment  
4. JCDAA – Student Tobacco Use 
5. GAN – Employee Tobacco Use 

 
 
Background 
 
The Board of Education (Board) and District are working collaboratively to review and 
update policies.  The above-referenced policies are being shared in advance of the first 
reading to allow comments and suggestions from all stakeholders related to the policies. 
The Board and District want to allow every stakeholder an opportunity to share 
comments and suggestions that will be considered in the revision of a policy. 
 
Superintendent’s Comments and Approval 
 

Superintendent’s Comments  

Dr. Curtis L. Jones, Jr. Approved 

 


